
Ladies and gentlemen, 

As we gather here tonight to bid farewell to our beloved Coach Robinson, 

I find myself flooded with memories of the incredible journey we've 

shared. It seems like just yesterday when Coach first arrived at our 

school, whistle around his neck, ready to mold a group of eager young 

athletes into champions -- not just on the field, but in life. 

Coach Robinson, you have been more than a mentor to us. You've been a 

guiding light, sharing not only your knowledge of the game but also 

invaluable life lessons. Who could forget those early morning practices 

in the rain, where your encouragement kept our spirits high? Or those 

heartfelt post-game talks that taught us the importance of resilience and 

teamwork? 

Your dedication has inspired us to push beyond our limits, and your 

belief in our potential has encouraged us to reach for greatness. Beyond 

the wins and trophies, you have instilled in us the values of discipline, 

respect, and hard work -- lessons that will guide us long after we've 

left the field. 

As you prepare to embrace the next chapter of your life, know that your 

legacy will forever be etched in our hearts. You've touched the lives of 

so many, shaping not just athletes, but individuals ready to tackle any 

challenge. Though this farewell may be bittersweet, we are grateful for 

every moment we've shared. 

Thank you, Coach Robinson, for your unwavering dedication and passion. 

You will be missed beyond measure, but your influence will live on in 

each one of us. Here's to you, Coach -- our mentor, our leader, our 

friend. 

Thank you. 


